
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

6th November 2015 

Dates For Your Diary 

Monday 9th November  Class 3 to Durham - Greeks Workshop  

Tuesday 10th November  Class 3 Fire Safety Carousel  

Wednesday 11th November  Class 3 to Evenwood New Cenotaph 

Friday 13th November   Class 3 Literacy Through Sport 

Monday 16th November          Whole school to Evenwood to see ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ 

Tuesday 17th November  Class 2 Godly Play 

Monday 7th December  Play Rehearsal Cornerstone 

Wednesday 9th December  Christmas Play Dress Rehearsal - Cornerstone 

Thursday 10th December  Christmas Play - Cornerstone 

Monday 14th December  Christingle Service at St. Paul’s Church 

Friday 18th December   Break up for Christmas Holidays 

Tuesday 5th January   Back to school 

All Greek to Me 

Class 3 are visiting Durham on Monday 9th November to take part in a Greek  Workshop, they will 

learn about life in Ancient Greece. Children must come to school in their school uniform.  They will 

leave school shortly after 9 o’clock and will be back in time to be picked up as usual. If you have 

requested a packed lunch from school, please do not send one from home as you will still be 

charged.   

Class 1 Parents Afternoon 

Please accept our apologies for the cancellation of Class 1      

Parents Afternoon, this was due to staff illness. We will           

rearrange as soon as we can and let you know the new date. 

If you need your appointment time changing because of this 

please let us know. Thank you.  

Key Stage 2 SATs 

Key Stage 2 SATs will take 

place from Monday 9th May 

to Thursday 12th May 2016. 

Please make sure that you do 

not book family holidays    

during this time as it is          

essential that all Year 6 pupils 

are at school.   



 

School Information 

Telephone No:   01388 832411 
Fax No:   01388 835593 
Email Address:  ramshaw@durhamlearning.net 
Website:   www.ramshaw.durham.sch.uk 

Guy Fawkes 

Class 1 have been taking part in some exciting      

activities this week  to help them learn about Guy 

Fawkes. They have baked Bonfire Cakes, made a 

camp fire, toasted marshmallows and burned a Guy. 

This was all possible because of the money that we 

have received from Class 1 having snack. Thank you 

to everyone who takes part.  

Safety Carousel 

On Tuesday 10th November Class 3 are 

visiting The Workplace in Newton Aycliffe 

to learn about  keeping safe. This will    

include fire safety, internet safety, water 

safety and many other aspects of possible 

dangers in life. We will leave school   

shortly after 9 o’clock and children will be 

back in time to be collected as usual.    

Uniforms to be worn please and a packed 

lunch is needed.  

Literacy Through Sport 

Class 3 will be visiting Mowden Park in       

Darlington to take part in a Literacy Through 

Sport session on Friday 13th November. They 

will need their P.E. kit, trainers, packed lunch 

and a waterproof coat.  

Pupil of the Week 

Class 1 Ben Burnham 

Class 2 Lily Parkin 

Class 3 Abi Sayer 

Well done to you all! 


